
PARKING AT CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY LONG BEACH  

FOR THE PBD CONFERENCE (June 2-3) 

 

A.  FOUNDATION PARKING LOT 

The closest parking lot to the conference venues is the Foundation Parking Lot.    Parking is $7.  

The Foundation Parking Lot is located one block west of Palo Verde at 6300 State University Drive. A 

parking attendant is generally on duty from 7:30 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday, and 7:30 

a.m. - 5:00 p.m. on Friday. 

On June 2 and June 3, there will be about 20 cars parking in the Foundation Building lot.  On Friday 

(June 2), PBD participants will be able to pay an attendant, and on Saturday (June 3), they will need to 

use the parking payment machine to pay in cash only.  The after-hours payment machine will accept 

$1, $5, $10, $20 or quarters and dispenses change in dollar coins.  

Each parking permit is good for all day, single entry-exit only. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more Foundation Parking information, go to: 

http://www.foundation.csulb.edu/departments/property/documents/parklot.htm 

 

 

B. NON-FOUNDATION CSULB PARKING LOTS 

If you do not wish to use the Foundation Parking lots, CSULB has other parking lots, for guests and 

visitors, students, faculty and staff.  Please note that parking requirements in these lots differ from 

Foundation Parking. 

For CSULB’s parking map, go to: http://daf.csulb.edu/maps/parking/index.html 

For guests/visitors not using the Foundation Parking, go to: 

http://daf.csulb.edu/offices/ppfm/parking/parking-permits.html#q3 and click “Visitors” for more 

information. 
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